
NOTICE REGARDING MEETING AND PUBLIC COMMENT 

 RULE MODIFICATION DUE TO COVID-19 

Pursuant to Governor Pritzker’s Executive Order 2020-07 (COVID-19 Executive Order No. 5) 
which suspends the requirement of the Illinois Open Meetings Act requiring in-person 
attendance by members of a public body during the duration of the Gubernatorial Disaster 
Proclamation, the members of the Board of Commissioners will not be physically present for 
the designated board meeting but will instead be participating in the meeting through audio 
access using a virtual meeting platform.  Public comments may be submitted via web form in 
advance of the meeting at www.mempark.org or by hard copy to the mail slot in the front of 
the Eisenhower Community Center, 700 Speechley Blvd., Hillside.  The web form will be active 
until the end of business on the day prior to the meeting. 

MEMORIAL PARK DISTRICT PUBLIC COMMENT 

NAME________________________________________PHONE (Optional)_______________________ 

Subject______________________________________________________ 

Comments: 


